
1

Kim Partridge

From: Michael Johnson
Sent: 19 March 2019 17:25
To: Kim Partridge
Cc: Alison Blom-Cooper
Subject: S106 member workshop

Hi Kim, 
 
Please can you add the following text to the Bulletin? 
 
Kind regards 
 
Michael Johnson 
Implementation Team Manager 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
Please note the meeting has been brought forward by ½ hr from 6.00 to 5.30. 
 
There will be an all member workshop to discuss the proposed S106 strategy and mechanisms for delivering the 
appropriate infrastructure in the District arising from the proposed local plan allocations.   This will build on the 
work undertaken in preparation of the Local Plan Submission Version and the evidence in the Infrastructure Delivery 
Plan.   The workshop will be held on Thursday 28 March from 5.30-7.00pm in Committee Rooms 1 and 2 (tea and 
coffee available from 5.00pm).  An agenda will be circulated nearer the date.  Please can you confirm your 
attendance via the following email address …….LDFconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk 
 
 


